
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Perry is the online uniform and sports kit supplier for The Dixie Grammar School; shopping online with delivery 

direct to your home makes ordering your child’s uniform straightforward and convenient.  

 

The Perry Online Shop is open 24/7: www.perryuniform.co.uk 

 Not sure where to start? Create an account on the Perry website, enter your child’s school, age, 

and year group and the relevant items for your child will be automatically displayed for you. 

 https://www.perryuniform.co.uk/how-to-order 

 Need help with choosing the right size? Use i-size, our intelligent sizing service; enter your child’s body 

measurements and suitable sizes will be delivered to you. 

 Don’t have a measuring tape? Print off the tape measure sent with this letter. We also have a video showing 

how to measure your child:   

https://www.perryuniform.co.uk/how-to-measure 

 Need more support or information? Visit the advice page on our website or email our customer service team: 

 https://www.perryuniform.co.uk/advice/    

info@perryuniform.co.uk 

 

Perry are holding a fitting event at the school on Friday 10th June from 9am – 4.30pm and Saturday 11th 

June from 10am – 3.30pm. 

At the event you will be able to: 

 Attend a pre-booked, one-to-one measuring appointment where Perry advisors will be able to help measure 

your child and place your order. Please have a credit/debit card ready so that your order can be processed.  

 Set up an online account to record your child’s measurements & view your order history. If you have set up 

an account before your appointment, please remember your password. 

 Speak to a Perry advisor for help and advice on Perry’s sizing and services. 

 

How do I book an appointment? 

To book an appointment for this event, please use the following link: http://www.perryuniform.co.uk/appointments/ 

Go to the measuring day appointment list where you will find The Dixie Grammar School and select the “book” 

option. 

 

Please order as soon as possible giving yourself plenty of time to receive your order and check it is a suitable size 

ready for the start of term. To ensure you have everything you need for the start of term, we strongly recommend 

that you place your order before 30th June 2022.  

 

Please be prepared... 

As soon as your order arrives, try everything on your child, then try it on again in mid-August. If your child has grown 

more than expected, please order an alternative size online and return the unworn item(s) for a refund. 

 

Not keen on sewing? 

To make life easier we offer a name tape sew in service; select this option to ensure your child’s uniform arrives 

fully named, ready to wear and harder to lose. Please note this service is NOT available for orders placed between 

13th August and 12th September. Embroidered name tapes are available to order throughout the year. 

 

Happy? Not happy?  

If you are pleased with our service or something goes wrong, we want to be the first to hear. If you have any questions 

or feedback, please let us know. We are here to help: info@perryuniform.co.uk 

We’re ready and waiting to hear  

from you! 
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